
 

Friday 19th September 

 
On Sunday: 

10.30am - Prayer Ɵme, with coffee served from 10.15am 
11am – Jonny begins our study in 1st Peter, to Ɵe in with our Home Bible Study series. 
12.15pm – tea and coffee 
12.45pm – Young Adults Sunday Lunch 
6.30pm – Willie conƟnues our study in 1 Kings – looking at chapter 8 this week, and we’ll be sharing 
communion together. 

Mid-week groups all meet in their usual slots this week and Home Bible Study Groups gather for the 1 Peter 
study.

 

Sunday Lunch: We will be serving lunch for all students and young adults aŌer the morning services during 
term Ɵme. 
Sunday Evening Bible Study: beginning on 28th September, we will be running a Bible Study aŌer the 
evening services specifically for students and those of student age. 
Young Adults Gathering: all students and young adults are invited to the Gilmours’ home on Saturday 4th 
October at 7.30pm for a Pudding Night. 

 

A change coming soon will be the Ɵme of our Evening Services. From the 5th of October 
the evening services will begin at 6pm, hopefully making things a liƩle bit easier for 
travelling home aŌerwards. 

 

Christmas Choir rehearsals begin on 29th September. The choir meets on Monday evenings to learn a series 
of songs for the Carol Service which takes place on Sunday 14th December this year. We would really love to 
have some new voices join in this year. If you love to sing and can learn a part by listening to tracks, or by 
reading music, then you would be very welcome to come along and join in at 7.30pm. There’s no expectaƟon 
that everyone aƩends every single Monday as there will be enough Ɵme to review each song at rehearsals, 
and you can use listening tracks to keep pracƟcing at home in between! Get in touch with Sally if you would 
like to know more or let her know you plan to come along. 

 

The Church Weekend Away is being planned for 13th-15th March 2026. We will be 
gathering at Faskally House in Pitlochry for a weekend of fellowship and teaching from 
Hamish Sneddon. You can find out more on our website at 
www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/weekend, and you’ll be able to book spaces on the webpage from 1st October. 
 
Every Blessing,  
 

 

 


